
 

October 20th, 2014 

Hi Dan, 

We wanted to send you a letter concerning our plans for the RMA located on our property. When 

weather permits, we plan to burn the slash piles located within the RMA. After the slash piles are 

burned, we plan to mow the replanting areas and easement with a brush machine. We will make sure to 

follow the guidelines listed below: 

Spot treat no closer than 20 ft from the creek 

Apply herbicide during a calm day to minimize the drift of the overspray  

Mix chemicals 100 ft or more away from the RMA and then walk in 

 

If you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nicole and Sean Martin 

 

 

 

 


